
SLT Minutes 

08.14.2019 
 

The meeting commenced at 9:05am in the room 100. 

 

Copies of the June minutes were sent via e-mail and are available on the school website. A motion 

was made to approve the minutes. The motion passed. 

 

Old Business  

Dr. Seagraves reviewed our school mission, vision and core values.  

• Mission Statement:  Inspire. Education. Tradition. Family 

• Vision:  Inspire students to reach their highest potential by providing a school environment 

that is rich in rigor and relationships.  

Educate all students to strive for success inside and outside the classroom. Uphold a 

TRADITION that is built upon strong character, service, family, and community.  

• Core Values:  Inspiration.  Education. Tradition. Family. Collaboration. Perseverance. 

Responsibility.  

 

The by-laws were emailed with the meeting agenda to remind SLT that its purpose is to focus on 

school improvement planning and implementation. While many agenda items are submitted each 

month, some items are better handled between the department and Dr. Seagraves. As we move 

forward, SLT agenda items will focus on school improvement.  

 

The Attendance Committee met this summer and proposed a new attendance policy. This policy 

will require students to make-up time after their 3
rd

 block absence in any course. Along with 

deterrents for absences, there will be incentives for perfect block attendance. SLT voted to 

approve this policy. The entire policy can be located here: 2019-20 SEHS Attendance Policy.  

 

New Business 

Dr. Seagraves shared an update concerning OneCard implementation. With no software in the 

building to support its use or additional information, SLT decided to table this discussion until the 

September meeting.  

Dr. Seagraves shared information about the Educator’s Handbook. The online system will replace 

paper referrals in the district. Teachers should claim their accounts prior to the training’s 

administration will be holding August 18, 19 and 20. As a reminder, in many situations, bumping a 

student to ISS is a student’s consequence that may not always require a referral.  

With the district adding 5 minutes to the start of each day, it was decided that these 5 extra minutes 

remain in 1
st

 block as it did last year. The bell schedule will remain the same with school starting at 

8:50.  

Understanding that the PSAT will be administered October 16, SLT agreed to administer the 

PreACT on November 6.  

 

https://gcsnccom-my.sharepoint.com/:w:/g/personal/davisj4_gcsnc_com/EY3sDoHex-5GtplMvmPj57UBPvWgUAAlszIHeF3fbyopXg?e=FcP0iG


Parent and Student Questions / Announcements 

 

None 

 

The next meeting will be September 3 in room 100.  

 

The meeting adjourned at 10:08. 

 


